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CITY OF IRVINE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

REGARDING THE COMPOSITION OF POTENTIAL  
COUNCIL ELECTION DISTRICT BOUNDARIES 

TO BE PLACED ON THE MARCH 5, 2024 BALLOT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the City Council of the City of Irvine will hold a public hearing at 6 p.m., 
or as soon thereafter as it may be heard, in the Council Chamber at Irvine City Hall, 1 Civic Center Plaza, 
Irvine, California, on the following dates: 
 

Tuesday, July 11, 2023 
Tuesday, September 12, 2023 

 
The purpose of the public hearings is to receive public input on and provide input regarding the boundaries 
of draft maps of potential Council election district boundaries, to be placed on the March 2024 ballot as 
part of a proposal to amend the City Charter. All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing(s) 
and express opinions or submit information. Following each public hearing, revised maps of potential 
Council election district boundaries may be published. 
 
Comments will be taken in-person, in writing, and via Zoom. To access the Zoom information, or to submit 
an e-comment for the meeting, please visit cityofirvine.org/ictv and select “City Council Meetings.” Translation 
will be available upon request. If you have further questions or to request additional services, please contact 
the City Clerk’s Office a minimum of 72 hours in advance, at (949) 724-6205 or by email 
cityclerk@cityofirvine.org.  
 
Information about district elections, the proposed changes to the City Charter, and the process of drawing 
Council election districts is available on the City’s dedicated website, http://www.drawirvine.org.  
 
If a person wishes to challenge, in court, any action the City Council may take regarding the subject matter 
of the public hearing, then that person may be limited to raising only those issues raised at the subject public 
hearing or in written correspondence timely delivered to the City Clerk at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
It is the intention of the City of Irvine to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act in all respects. If, as an 
attendee at this meeting, you will need special assistance beyond what is normally provided, the City of Irvine 
will attempt to accommodate you in every reasonable manner. Please contact the City Clerk’s office at  
949-724-6205. Assisted listening devices are available at the meeting for individuals with hearing impairments. 
Notification 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable arrangements to ensure 
accessibility to this meeting. (28 CFR 35. 102-35. 104 ADA Title II) 
 
 
 
By:      /s/  Carl Petersen 

Carl Petersen, MPA, CMC 
City Clerk 
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